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Comments: Motorcycle Single Track Trails in the WNF

Dear Rachel,

I am writing about the need for motorcycle single track trails in the WNF. Having such trails would definitely
increase usage of the WNF by people interested in off road motorcycle riding. This would have a positive
business impact on the region and all of Ohio. Currently many off road motorcycle riders do not visit the WNF
due to not having single track trails to ride. More riders would increase incomes for many local businesses, gas,
food, lodging, etc. Business would no doubt increase for Ohio motorcycle dealers. The state would benefit from
increased tax revenues from these sales. Many riders now leave the state for Ml and WV primarily to find single
track riding opportunities.

If single track trails are planned, consideration should be given to having them be one directional. | can verify
from first hand experience that meeting another vehicle going the opposite direction on a trail can be a bad
experience, at least, and extremely dangerous if luck goes the wrong way.

Thank you for considering the addition of single track trails in the WNF.

Please advise if you have any questions for for me or there is something | can do to further this pursuit.

Gary Chapman



